Honorable Mayor

City Council

The Crossville Cruiser’s would again like
to hold our Downtown Cruise on Main
St, Apr thru Oct on the 4™ Sat of each
month in 2013. Time would be 12:00 to
5:00 PM. We ask that the Main Street
and Side street’s be blocked at this time.

Now we are aware that the Downtown
Main Street may be having some major
repairs during this time. | have talked to
Joe Miller and we can work together and




move on North, on Main Street as
needed so not to be in anyone’s way.

Everything else would be as the past two
years that we have been working with all
involved.

Billy Frazier 931 261 3610

Lee Justice 931 788 1345

Crossville Cruiser Club




